
 

 

 

13th February 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re: Traffic and Parking on Castle Street 
 
We are concerned about traffic and parking on Castle Street, at the beginning of the day and, 
especially, at the end of the school day.  We are sure you agree that the prime concern is the 
safety of the children.  Unfortunately there was an accident where one of our pupils was 
injured just before Christmas. 
 
We have been in discussion with the local police about this problem and are lobbying the local 
council to help us to keep this area safe.  We would like to ask for your help and co-operation 
in this matter.  There are two things that you can do to help keep all of the children safe. 
Firstly, avoid parking and dropping-off your children on the restricted areas and secondly, 
always drive slowly outside the school especially when the children are making their way to 
and from school. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
 
Mrs L Jackson     Mr R Swindells 
Executive Headteacher   Associate Headteacher 
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